
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Autumn 1  2022 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
Cardiff Class have had a busy start to the 

year. Everyone has settled well into our new 

room and with a new class team.  

 

We have been working hard on 

communication. Sienna and Freya have 

both been amazing using their PECs books to 

ask for things. Thomas has been using his Eye 

Gaze to tell us how he’s feeling, he told us he 

was tired and bored! Lexie has been using 

switches to request ‘more’ and ‘finished’, 

telling us when she wanted the fibre optic 

lights on.  

 

In Adventure Time, we have had lots of 

different activities available. Hafsha has 

worked hard completing jigsaw puzzles and 

naming all the animals on them. Leo and 

Freya have enjoyed exploring the 

playdough. Leo has been rolling it and Freya 

made a Peppa Pig.  

 

We have been having rebound sessions on 

the trampoline, with Becca (Pembroke Class 

Teacher).  

 

We have visited Blasie’s sensory room and 

enjoyed exploring the OmniVista and light-

up ball pit.  

 

We have explored fruit in our cooking and 

food play sessions. We have also been 

practising spreading butter and different 

fillings on bread to make sandwiches. We 

have explored cornflour and shaving foam in 

our messy play sessions.  

 

Well done everyone in Cardiff for a fabulous 

term!  

 
 
 
 

 


